

Meeting of Bringsty Common Manorial Court
Whitbourne Village Hall
Wednesday 12th September 2018
at 7.30 p.m.

AGENDA

1. Apologies for absence

2. Chairman's report

3. Treasurer's report

4. Parish Reports

- | | |
|--------------------|-------------|
| a. Ward Councillor | Nigel Shaw |
| b. Brockhampton | Paul Friend |
| c. Whitbourne | Anne Evans |

5. Actions from meeting on 9th May 2018

- | | |
|--|---------------------|
| a. Grant application – email re botanical survey | Peter/Allan |
| b. Live & Let Live – progress on discharge pipe | Nigel (Helen Beale) |
| c. Drover's pond monitoring – contact with PondNet | Paul/Allan |
| d. Owl boxes | Paul |
| e. MX activity | Allan |
| f. Mowing arrangements | Allan |
| - football pitch (Hugh Davis) | |
| - tracks (Dave Manton) | |
| - grass (Hugh Davis) | |
| g. Byelaws relating to commons | Nigel (Helen Beale) |
| h. Mitchells Coppice survey | Tom |
| i. Bringsty Common gateways and signs | Allan |
| j. Data protection – clarification of our status | Nigel (Helen Beale) |

6. New Business

- | | |
|--|-------------|
| a. Commemorative tree planting on Jubilee (local guides) | Allan |
| b. Buddleia planting for butterflies | Peter/Allan |
| c. Are firebreaks/rides covered by NE grants? | Allan |
| d. Arrangements for AGM | Allan |
| e. Gigaclear operations on the Common | Allan |

7. Public discussions

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------|
| a. Feasibility study | Allan/Ann Cantrell |
| b. Woodland Management Plan | Allan |

8. AOB